
The Artisans Village Guild 

2022 Dual Vision: Art Through Different Eyes 

Guidelines for Associated Photographers of Lake Oconee and Guild Member 

Photographers 

 

• We invite all photo club members to bring photos to the May 13 Photo Selection at the 
Guild’s monthly meeting at The Peoples Bank, Lake Oconee Branch.  You may set up 
starting at 9:45.  We ask that you put your photos face down at first.  We will have a 
very brief (10 minutes) business meeting at 10:00.  Then, flip your photos over and 
selection will commence.  We also invite any Guild member who has photos that they 
want to bring. 

• Photos may only be selected by one guild member artist, so we do not have more than 
one piece of art inspired by a single photo.  We will tell the guild members that, but will 
need the photographers to help us police that rule. 

• Guild members have asked that the photos provided be of high quality (as opposed to 
photocopies) so they can accurately capture colors and details.  The Guild members are 
asked to safeguard your photos.   

• We have asked our Guild members to return the photos in late August (date and 
location to be announced) and we will arrange to get them to the photo club members. 
This timing should give photo club members plenty of time to mat them for display in 
the Gallery. 

• Participating photo club members are invited to the Guild’s September Guild meeting at 
The Peoples Bank, Lake Oconee Branch:  Friday September 9 at 10:00 a.m. for the big 
reveal of art and photos.  Obviously, photo club members will need to bring the photos 
back to the meeting. 

• Participating photo club members should bring the photos that inspired art to the 
Gallery on Friday September 9 (11-5) or Saturday September 10(10-3).   The Reception 
will be on Thursday September 15 from 5:00 to 7:30.   The reception is free and open 
to the public.  The Exhibition will be displayed in the Gallery through November 10.  Pick 
up of work will be Friday November 11 (11-5) and Saturday November 12 (10-3). 

• All photos must be for sale and the Gallery manager is happy to facilitate multiple sales 

of the same photo is you will make more copies or offer photos in different sizes.  Sales 

of your work will carry a 35% commission.  Take that into consideration when you price 

your work. 

• We will be providing the email addresses of any photographers who do not mind working 

with Guild members who are unable to attend the photo selection meeting.  The 

photographer and the Guild member will work together to select a photo(s) and then 

report to Linda Foster the selection.  Please let Linda Foster know if you want to be on 

that list. 

 


